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HDE NEWS      
Hi All,

Diane Dendy here.  I am your new President of your Homeowners Associaton.

We as a Board want to have everyone’s input to the things that must be done for the betterment of our 
Community.  We have asked that you send e-mails to the HOA account at hdehoa172@gmail.com.  
This is a way to tell your Board how you feel.  We do read them.

We started the extension that will eventually pump water from Cistern #3 to Cistern #2 in preparation 
for a new well in the future.

Tri-County Paving has finished crack-sealing the roads, and that should last us for a while.

We have four new members to our Community, so if you see new faces, Welcome them.  

For the new members (and some of the old members):  If we do not have a phone number for you, we 
would be unable to reach you by phone in an emergency.

We have a Board Meeting every third Tuesday of the month.  Please come join us.  If you want to be 
involved in your Community, please feel free to come and talk to a Board Member or an At-Large- 
Member

Diane Dendy President 362-4399 Dorothy Wills  Secretary 771-0668
Leona Coleman  Treasurer 777-0254 Karlene Richmond  Member 416-9031
Raef Parmelee  Member 870-6261 Wayne Martin Member-at-large  447-2212
Michael Berger  Member-at-large  503-779-7797 Allen Dendy  Member-at-large   362-4399

Thank you all for the encouraging words you have given me.  I am doing my best to be a good 
Chairperson

Diane Dendy 

BOARD MEETINGS
The meeting time is the 3rd Tuesday of the month,
still at the usual time and place:  6:30 PM at the
HDE office, as posted on the HDE website.

All HDE residents are welcome to attend our Board
meetings.
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